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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

Project No.  1158-06 

DeKalb Utility District (Owner) 

Separate sealed Bids for the 2020 Water Treatment Plant Lagoon Cleaning will be received 

by the DeKalb Utility District at the office of the DeKalb Utility District, located at 191 Tiger 

Drive, Smithville, Tennessee 37166 until 2:00 P.M., C.D.T, on Tuesday, January 5, 2021 and 

then at said office publicly opened and read aloud. 

The scope of work generally consists of removing the sludge from the District’s two backwash 

lagoons at their water treatment plant and disposing of this sludge. 

The Information for Bidders, Form of Bid, Form of Contract, Plans, Specifications, and Forms of 

Bid Bond, Performance and Payment Bond, and other contract documents may be examined at 

the following: 

Hethcoat & Davis, Inc., 278 Franklin Road, Suite 200 Brentwood, TN 37027 

A non-refundable deposit of $50.00 is required for the Contract Documents. Contract Documents 

(plans and specifications) will only be released electronically in PDF format on CD. No hard 

copies will be provided. Bidder will be responsible for printing the documents specifically 

required for Bid submittal, as well as printing of the plans and specifications as needed for 

Bidder’s use. 

Failure to pay the plan deposit and obtaining Contract Documents from locations other than 

Hethcoat & Davis, Inc. will result in Bidder not being considered and Bid will not be accepted. 

The Owner reserves the right to waive any informalities or to reject any or all Bids. 

Each Bidder must deposit with his Bid, security in the amount, form and subject to the conditions 

provided in the Information for Bidders. 

All Bidders must be licensed General Contractors as required by the Contractor’s Licensing Act 

of 1994 of the General Assembly of the State of Tennessee, and qualified for the type of 

construction being bid upon. 

No Bidder may withdraw his Bid within 60 days after the actual date of the opening thereof. 

 

Jon Foutch, General Manager 

DeKalb Utility District 

December 4, 2020 


